
CALENDAR

The Pelican Express
Let Go...Let God

OCTOBER 3,  2024

October 3
School Mass, 8:15 - dress uniforms required - pet blessing, PK attends Mass
Math Club Tournament, Catholic High
Thursday Robotics
3/4 Football Game

October 4
PK Field Trip
3-8 smoothie order forms due to teacher
Mercedarian Sisters Adoration
Girls Basketball Tournament
Middle School Youth Ministry Meeting - Holy Family Hall

October 5
Cross Country Meet, Highland Road Park
Girls Basketball Tournament

October 6
Football Games at MBS

October 7 
Last Day for SVDP Collection

October 8
4H Meeting
Girls Basketball Game 
Tuesday Lego Robotics
Chess Club

October 9
Praise & Worship Meeting, 7:20, St. Ursula, donuts will be served
1st Nine Weeks Ends, last day for AR tests
Living Rosary in Church, dress uniforms required
Pelibots

October 10
No Buses, no Mass, regular uniforms
Grades 3-8, AR Free Dress and cookies for students who met their goal
Thursday Robotics
Flamingo Night

October 11
No Buses
Buddy Program
Spirit Shirt Day

October 14
No Buses



No Buses
We will not have Bus Service on Thursday, October 10, Friday, October 11., and Monday, October 14

Flamingo Night
Flamingo Night has been rescheduled to Thursday, October 10. Doors open at 6. Donations accepted for entry.
Game begins at 6:30. Kids must be supervised by a parent. 

St. Nicholas Christmas Market
Save the date for the 2024 St. Nicholas Market on December 7th from 4pm-8pm. Bring the family for Santa
pictures, shopping, kids crafts, food, and fun! 

This season, we're excited to introduce a Mini Market just for kid entrepreneurs! It's the perfect opportunity for
young vendors to showcase their talents and sell their goods in a fun, festive atmosphere. Whether it's handmade
crafts, sweet treats, or other small businesses, we’d love to have them join us! Spots are limited, so sign up today
and let your kidpreneur shine this holiday season!

Vendor Registration-  https://forms.gle/jkWC4QT2o4MfdyPy9

Bake Sale, for St. Agnes Soup Kitchen
On Tuesday and Wednesday, October 15th and 16th , our 8th Grade students will be having their annual Bake Sale
during recess. Each grade level sponsors a grade level project that supports an organization that serves those in
need within our community. The 8th Grade sponsors the St. Agnes Soup Kitchen, which is affiliated with the
Missionaries of Charity Sisters. All money raised will go to supporting St. Agnes.

Please help support this project! All goodies will be  .50 cents for each individually wrapped serving.
Donations of cash or checks (made payable to St. Agnes Soup Kitchen) will also be accepted.

Thank you for your support!

https://forms.gle/jkWC4QT2o4MfdyPy9


October Lunch Menu
The October Lunch Menu has been updated on the website. 

Immunizations Waivers
Please check the MBS Parent/Student  Handbook for an updated policy regarding immunization waivers. See page
27. The updated section is highlighted. 

Fun Run Shirts
The Fun Run will be held on Friday, November 15. Students will be allowed to
wear their spirit shirts or the 2024 Fun Run white shirt for purchase.  Image
is to the right. Deadline is October 10.  
Click here to order. 

ECO Club
This club came about from a sixth grade student who thought it was a
fantastic opportunity for students who are passionate about the
environment and eager to make a positive impact on our community. The
Eco Club is open to all 5th-8th students interested in learning more about
environmental issues, sustainability, and conservation efforts. The club
meets one Wednesday a month. For more information, reach out to
Bethanie Barrilleaux at BBarrilleaux@mbsbr.org

https://cdn.prod.website-files.com/653c20a9a01879385127e4db/66f6f957bd35af3d1b60e7c8_October%202024_Elementary%20Lunch.pdf
https://fluxconsole.com/files/item/683/194280/24-25%20Parent-Student%20Handbook.pdf
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/8scVHkJU


To sign up to
help with the
Middle School
dance, or to

donate items, 
click 
here.

Tickets will go
on sale next

week.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0545AEAF2AA2FE3-51916028-middle?useFullSite=true#/




Click here to buy
a weekend ride

bracelet.
Deadline is the

11th.

Click here to sign up or
see next page. Donations

are also needed.

https://mbsparishfair.com/product/ride-bracelets-2022/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805084EA9A922AAF85-50931730-mission?useFullSite=true#/


2024 Parish Fair 
Want to help with the Parish Fair? There are many opportunities to donate items or your time. 

To sign up to help the weekend of the fair, click here. Do you have a high schooler who needs service
hours? 

If you want to sign up to donate wine or cash donations for the Wine Pull or Bourbon Raffle, you can do so
during carpool on Tuesday and Wednesday, October 8 & 9. Donations will also be accepted at church after
all Masses on Saturday and Sunday, October 5 & 6. 

To help collect after Mass on October 5/6, click here. 
To donate a bottle of wine or money for us to buy a bottle, click here. 
To donate $10 for the MBS Bourbon Raffle, click here. 

Student Performances
Fair Basket Donations

Needed
Lottery Tickets

Cash Prize
Boy Items Gift Cards
Girl Items Gift Cards

Restaurant/Store
Gift Cards

Students who perform:
K-3 wear spirit shirts and any
bottoms. 
4-5 grades wear spirit shirts
and any bottom OR a costume
that correlates to their fair
song.
You will earn a free dress day
which will be announced by
Mrs. Gioe in the Sunday
message. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805084EA9A922AAF85-50931730-mission#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D49ACAE2CA7FDC43-51503247-collect#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D49ACAE2CA7FDC43-51503288-mbsfair#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D49ACAE2CA7FDC43-51503237-mbsbourbon#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409054FAEA62FA4F85-51177349-7thand#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4AAFAB22A6FBC70-51175135-5th6th#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904044CA9AD2DA1FA7-51177731-mbsfair#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D45ACA92EABF4CF8-51179030-1st2nd#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904044CA9A82AA6FA7-51187139-mbsfair#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904044CA9A82AA6FA7-51187139-mbsfair#/




 OFFICE OF CHILD PROTECTION 

Volunteerism - Time & Talent
In order to volunteer on school or church campus, you must go through the Office of Child
Protection to update your credentials. 
Opportunities to volunteer and get service hours will be placed here in the newsletter. 

According to the Safe Environment Policy promulgated by the Diocese of
Baton Rouge, all parish and school ministry volunteers/chaperones must
complete a mandatory background check and child protection training. 
Child Protection credentials allow the holder of these credentials the
opportunity to chaperone/volunteer. 

All credentialed adults must abide by the sign-up and confirmation process
for each event.

Update Your Volunteer File
Please note that the Code of Ethics and the Chaperone and Volunteer
Requirements Agreement must be reviewed by all volunteers of MBS
School annually as required by the Diocese of Baton Rouge. Please
complete and submit the Code of Ethics Acknowledgement form, page 5,
and the Agreement form to the MBS Office of Child Protection to update
your file.

For your convenience, you may scan and email the forms to
childprotection@mbsbr.org.

Parish Fair Sweet Booth
Donations

Fair Wine Pull donations
Bourbon Raffle donations

October Cafeteria Help 

Red Ribbon Week- items to donate

mailto:childprotection@mbsbr.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A49AAA92FA5FA7-50664996-mbs2024?useFullSite=true#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D49ACAE2CA7FDC43-51503288-mbsfair#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D49ACAE2CA7FDC43-51503237-mbsbourbon#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409044CA9AF23A2F94-50372406-october#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409044CA9AF23A2F94-50372406-october#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0449AEAE2CA2FA7-51653656-redribbon#/
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Parent’s Commitment to Church and School

Enrollment and/or continued enrollment at Most Blessed Sacrament Catholic
School requires a commitment to ALL of the following:

 Prayer and Mass – Families must commit to daily prayer at home. Catholic
families must attend weekly, Sunday, Mass on Holy Days of Obligation. Non-
Catholic families must attend Sunday services at their home church.

Service - Twenty (20) hours of Time and Talent given to the school and/or
Church each year. Hours must be completed between January 1 and
December 31 to receive the in-parish tuition rate. These hours are reviewed
each year. 

Definition of an hour of Time and Talent:  an actual hour of volunteer work or  
donation purchases of $10

Weekly Church Offering – As an Identified Offertory Giver (IOG), a minimum
amount of $325.00 must be donated, yearly, to the Most Blessed Sacrament
General Offertory or Building Fund to support the Church stewardship
program. Church members who meet the IOG requirement will receive in-
parish tuition. Donations will be verified by December 15 unless otherwise
authorized by the Pastor or Principal. Any offerings thereafter will count
towards the next school year.

 
New Students Clause
Time and Talent hours are prorated for new students. However, new families must
still meet the IOG requirement of $325.00 to receive in-parish tuition.

Log your Service Hours 
into FACTS. 

Go to Family > Family Home.
You will see "Service Hours" in
the middle of the screen. Click

"add" to add the hours.  You
must type in a description.

Select "type a custom value,"
and then type your description.

Sending Items to School 

Please label your items that you
send to school from a SignUp

Genius:
Parent Name (signed up on
the SUG)
Name of item
Title of Sign Up (ex: 5th
Grade Auction Basket)

This helps us match your hours
in FACTS.



MBS Athletics has launched PELICAN POWER!  

Pelican Power will be an athletic
department support TEAM of individuals, students, families and businesses. The Team
will support the athletic department with volunteer service hours, athletic projects, and
generate funds to supplement the athletic department for all student athletes.
Go Pelicans! #PelicanPower

Use this link to join Pelican Power: https://payit.nelnet.net/form/J7JvUMr0
Please direct questions to Tommy Krysan. TKrysan@mbsbr.org

HOME Football this Sunday, October 6.
2 games, 1 st game is 5/6 th grade 1:30pm, 7/8 th grade 3:00pm!
We have started posting a “weekly” athletics schedule on the school Facebook page. It
will be posted approximately 12 noon (repeat post on Tuesday).

We have a new mascot costume, look for “Louie the Pelican” at home sports events!
Save the Date: Fall Sports Banquet scheduled: Wednesday, November 13

Fall Sports Schedules are available on our school website! Click “Athletics” tab!

Athletics can be an important part of a young person’s life. It teaches discipline and self-
pride while helping one realize the importance of cooperation. Athletics are a
component of, and interact with, the spiritual, social, and academic components of the
overall school program. MBS recognizes that support from the administration, faculty,
staff, coaches, parents, and fans are necessary in providing a positive Catholic athletic
experience for the student-athlete. Athletes, parents, and fans are a direct reflection of
MBS and should adhere to the philosophy of the school by always acting in a dignified
manner.

Go Pelicans!
Tommy Krysan, Athletic Director
MBS Athletics
tkrysan@mbsbr.org

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/J7JvUMr0

